
Sabine ISPIZUA 
 

We have received this email asking for information on the above. If you have any 
knowledge to share, please let us know. 
 
From: jen.robinson@geecad.com 
Subject: sabine ispizua 
Date: 4 March 2018 at 01:03:37 GMT 
To: trustees@basquechildren.org 
 
Hello, I’m getting in touch with regards to my 
husbands great aunty Sabine.  
 
Sabine along with her twin sister Honoray arrived 
in Britain on 18/10/1937 with the basque children. 
She was a teacher that supported and looked after 
the children during and after the voyage, a great 
responsibility for so many children and she often 
spoke of them throughout her life and never 
forgot them. Sadly Sabine and her sister are now 
deceased but we wonder if anyone can remember 
them? We also feel she has a place within your 
records.  
 
I’ve attached her registration card for your 
reference.  
  
Kind Regards 
Jen Robinson 


